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Region 5 Representative, Libertarian National Committee

This report will provide information concerning activities of the Libertarian Party state affiliates in Region 5 that have occurred since the LP national convention.  I shall provide an updated report at the meeting in Las Vegas should additional information become available.

I am pleased to report that I have been able to represent the LP in various ways since the previous LNC meeting.  For example, I continue to serve at least once a month as a guest on a two-hour political talk show that airs on weekdays on WINA radio (1070 AM in Charlottesville, Virginia).  Also, I was interviewed on RT TV on June 8 (topic: what Bernie Sanders supporters will do) and July 7 (topic: the decision not to indict Hillary Clinton).
Delaware


Scott Gesty (gesty4congress@aol.com) is the chair of the Libertarian Party of Delaware.  He indicated that the LPD submitted the paperwork on July 8 to place the Johnson/Weld ticket on the ballot.  He said that the LPD had planned to participate in the Independence Day Parade in Dover and had a booth reserved, and that the event was cancelled due to weather.  The LPD will participate in the parade, to take place on the make-up date of Sept. 3.     

District of Columbia

John LaBeaume (jvlab@electiondissection.com) is the chair of the Libertarian Party of the District of Columbia.  The LPDC is seeking to place a candidate on the ballot for the office of (non-voting) delegate to the U.S. House of Representatives.  Should the LPDC candidate receive at least 2.5% of the vote, the LPDC would receive ballot status in the District of Columbia.
Maryland


Bob Johnston (bob.johnston@live.com), chair of the Libertarian Party of Maryland, provided the following report.  
The Elections Division re-opened the filing period for candidates for non-establishment parties (Libertarians and Greens), so now the filing deadline is August 1.

The MDLP nominated two more candidates for the US House: Jason Summers in the 5th congressional, and David Howser in the 6th. We now have candidates for six of the eight US House seats, and may be nominating more at the summer picnic, which is on July 30 at the home of Dave Sten.

We also nominated a candidate for Circuit Court Judge, April Ademiluiyi.  Judicial elections in Maryland are non-partisan, but a candidate does have to be nominated by at least one political party, and can be nominated by more than one.

 
 
North Carolina


Brian Irving (brian@libertypoint.org) is the chair of the Libertarian Party of North Carolina.  His predecessor, J.J. Summerell, resigned on June 17 in order to focus his attention on his race for the U.S. House of Representatives.  
Pennsylvania


Shawn House (lancasterlibertarian@comcast.net) is the chair of the Libertarian Party of Pennsylvania.  He is a candidate for the U.S. House of Representatives in the 16th District. 
Virginia


Bo Brown (bocbrown@yahoo.com) is the chair of the Libertarian Party of Virginia.  
West Virginia

Michael Wilson (michael.wilson@lpwv.org) is the chair of the Libertarian Party of West Virginia.  
